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16th January 2024 

Lower 4 trip to Disneyland Paris 1-4th July 2024 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

I hope that you have all had a wonderful break over the festive period and a great start to the new year. 

Looking ahead to the exciting opportunities for your daughters in 2024, I write to advise you that the 

second payment for the Lower Four Disneyland Paris trip in July is now due.   

Following the initial deposits being gathered in before Christmas, we now have final numbers for the up-

take of the trip, which has led to a slight increase in the overall price, which is updated to be £784 (an 

increase of £9). 

Accordingly, I would be very grateful if you would pay the second installment of £370 by or no later than 

Tuesday 23rd January. 

This will leave a final balance of £364, which will be payable by the end of the Lent term and for which 

I will write a reminder nearer the time. 

I have included the bank transfer details for the college below for your convenience. 

Should you have any questions regarding the trip, please don’t hesitate to get in touch: 

mking@ladiescollege.ac.gg 

I will also look forward to seeing you at Parents’ Evening tomorrow. 

Best wishes, 

Maggie King 

Maggie King 

Lower Four-Year Coordinator 

 

Please transfer £370 by January, using the details below: 

         

Account name:   The Ladies’ College 

Account Number:        06017614 

Sort Code:                   60-09-20 

Reference:                   L4Disney / Surname 

mailto:mking@ladiescollege.ac.gg

